
Registration for children starting school August 2023   

Parents/carers are invited to come in to school to register their child for starting Primary 1 in August 2023.  You 

must bring a copy of your most recent Council Tax letter/bill and your child’s birth certificate.   

We will be available on the following days/times on a drop-in basis: 

Monday 16th January 2023: 1.30-2.45pm 

Tuesday 17th January 2023: 1.30-2.45pm & 4-5.30pm 

Wednesday 18th January 2023: 1.30-2.45pm 


